
SITE S62A/22/007  

From: Ray  

To:  section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Sir, 

                Re application made by Countryside for 130 homes off Henham road. Elsenham. 

 

I strongly OBJECT to this planning Application on the following grounds. 

 

1. The proposed site is in close proximity to many Heritage Assets. 
2. Elsenham has already suffered over-development. Approval for more additional sites with 

our village has already been granted. This will destroy one of the very few sites left wothin 
Elsenham. 

3. It is in the Stanstd Airport Protection Zone and will be greatly affected by Aircraft noise. 
4. The existing roads cannot manage the existing developments, much less accommodate 

more. 
 
I am aresident of the village of Elsenham and have lived here for in excess of 75 years. No 
improvement whatsoever has been made to the existing road network. We just cannot 
many more vehicular movement. 
Mr. Ray Franklin,  
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